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TEACHER EDUCATION COMMITTEE 
October 16, 2012 

 
Approved Minutes 

(Approved November 13, 2012) 
 

Members present: Laura Bates, Robin Burden, Steve Gruenert, Kathryn Havercroft, Bart Hensley, 
Rebecca Hinshaw, Sue Kiger, Winnie Ko, Solange Lopes-Murphy, Bridget Roberts-
Pittman, Larry Tinnerman, Robin Thoma 

 
Members absent: T. Balch, D. Clark, B. Clauss, S. Gubelman, K. Harris, L. Nellis, B. Wilhelm 
 
Ex Officio Members present:  Denise Collins, Judy Sheese 
 
1.  Call to Order:  R. Hinshaw called the meeting to order. 

2. Approval of Minutes for September 18, 2012:  S. Kiger moved to approve minutes and R. Burden 
seconded.  Minutes approved. 

 
3. Old Business:  There was no old business. 

 
4. New Business:   

The state has mandated that beginning in July, all newly licensed teachers will require evidence of 
Suicide Prevention training in addition to the already required CPR training.  A discussion followed as 
to how this training is to be delivered.  Outside sources of the training are expensive and it is hoped 
that we could develop a training internally.  Course based?  Module?  Reps are to take the discussion 
back to the individual departments for consideration and will discuss further at next meeting.  

 
5. UAS Report:  UAS Meets Thursday before TEC.  Will be discussing: 

a) Clinical Supervision Training including evaluation across the four areas. 
b) Employer Surveys 
c) Rating Scales for Dispositions 
d) Tracking of Diverse Experiences 
It is hoped that they will have something to present at the next TEC meeting. 
 

6. Dean’s Report:  No report 
 

7. Associate Dean’s Report: 
a) NCATE recommended full accreditation.  Congratulations and good job on the visit. 
b) One NCATE concern for the future – Diversity issue needs attention, particularly at the graduate 

studies level. 
 
8. ESS Report:  No report 

 
9. Adjournment:  R. Hinshaw adjourned the meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Larry Tinnerman, TEC sub-secretary 


